From: Jim Byrne

To: ES-travel-comments-rocky-mountain-shoshone
Cc: Sally Byrne

Subject: WR-26

Date: Monday, July 18, 2016 1:31:29 PM
Gentlemen,

1.1 agree with the gentleman that runs Bear Basin Adventures and quoting “ a seasonal closure instead of total
conversion to an ATV trail—until the end of runoff season could greatly improve the road and meet the stated

2. As a person who spent a week in this beautiful valley, thankfully we only saw a few four wheel vehicles from a
distance. This valley is beautiful and serene, Wyoming at its finest. Any move on the part of the government to
increase the number of vehicles, making it not available to trucks, does not seem to meet the stated Purpose and
Need.

3. On a purely personal feeling, anything that increases the financial burden on an existing operator in Bear Basin
seems to be just the opposite of what should be done. Why not it make it easier, rather than harder, for him to run his
business?

Regards, Sally & Jim Byrne



